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The purpose of this document is to clarify insurance requirements stated in the RFP solicitation 
document. 
 
1. Regarding Umbrella Liability coverage allowable for insurance coverages:  

 
The Umbrella/Excess Liability cannot be used “in lieu” of Cyber Liability, nor can it be “in lieu” 
of Auto liability if the vendor does not have a primary auto policy in place. Of course, the 
Umbrella/Excess liability policy can help meet the Auto Liability requirements, but if there is no 
primary auto then the Umbrella has nothing to combine with to meet the requirements. Cyber 
Liability must be provided in the amounts and as stated in the RFP. 


